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POSTING OF PROCUREMENT CONTRACT AWARDS 

 

House Bill 4658 as introduced 

Sponsor:  Rep. Mari Manoogian 

Committee:  Local Government and Municipal Finance 

Complete to 4-30-21 

 

SUMMARY:  

 

House Bill  4658 would require the Department of Technology, Management, and Budget 

(DTMB), and all state agencies to which DTMB has delegated its procurement authority 

under the act, to publicly announce all procurement contract awards resulting from publicly 

posted solicitations within 48 hours of awarding the contract. The 48-hour period would 

exclude weekends and public holidays. DTMB or the procuring state agency would have 

to make available on a website at no cost both of the following regarding the procurement 

contract award: 

• The name of the vendor that was awarded the procurement contract. 

• The total dollar amount of the procurement contract award.  

 

Proposed MCL 18.1262a 

 

The bill is tie-barred to HB 4462,1 which means it could not take effect unless HB 4462 

were also enacted. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

 

House Bill 4658 would have no fiscal impact on the state or on local units of government. 

DTMB currently posts the contract information required by the bill on its website, but 

under the bill would be required to do so within 48 hours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Legislative Analyst: Rick Yuille 

 Fiscal Analyst: Michael Cnossen 

 

■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 

 
1 See https://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2021-2022/billanalysis/House/pdf/2021-HLA-4462-93BC58FC.pdf  

https://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2021-2022/billanalysis/House/pdf/2021-HLA-4462-93BC58FC.pdf

